
 
   
 
To: COMO Han, James Losi, COS, CDR Jones, District 11 Bd & Staff 
 
From: William Hale, ASC-Sector Humboldt 
Date: 18 July 2023 
 
Re: ASC-Humboldt Activity Report 
 
 
 
Division 8:   Continues to support Sector Humboldt through members’ activities.  
 
Flotilla 08-07, Providing refueling support at the Point Arena fuel farm. The Flotilla continues the 
cleaning the lamp room at Point Cabrillo Lighthouse, well as conducting lighthouse lens tours. 
 
Flotilla 08-08, Scheduling patrols and training members to be boat crew. Member filed a 
MISHAP Reported due to an accident that occurred at the Braito's Buckingham Marina parking 
lot. 
 
Flotilla 08-11, Conducted a second lifejacket give away for children that didn’t receive on June 
2, 2023. 
 
Flotilla 08-39, has been conduction moonlight kayak patrols at Whiskeytown NRA. The Flotilla 
also provided a safety zone for the first annual FOWI Poker Paddle 2023 at Whiskeytown Lake 
on Saturday, July 8th.   
 
Sector/Air Station Humboldt, Change of Command Ceremony at Sector Humboldt Bay was 
held on Thursday, July 6, 2023. Outgoing CAPT Mark Hiigel was given a plaque by Division 8, 
thank him for his support. Met with the new Sector Commander CAPT Scott Powers. Culinary 
support for Sector Humboldt Bay Galley ends on July 7th. The Galley is scheduled to close at 
the end of July. 
 
 
End Of Report 
 
 
 

 


